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Wednesday, June 11, 2014, 7:00 – 9:00pm  
Vaughan City Hall 
 
Feedback Form 
 
Thank you for attending this evening’s Vaughan Cycling Forum (VCF). We welcome your views and 
suggestions in order to improve future VCF meetings. Please submit this feedback form on your way 
out, or send to the address provided (see reverse). 
 
On a scale of 1 to 4 (4 being ‘Strongly Agree’), please rate the following: 
 

 1 
(Strongly 
Disagree) 

2 
(Somewhat 
Disagree) 

3 
(Somewhat 

Agree) 

4 
(Strongly 
Agree) 

The meeting was productive and 
worth my time 
 

    

The meeting format allowed me 
plenty of opportunity to provide 
my comments 

    

The meeting time was convenient 
and appropriate 
 

    

The meeting room was a suitable 
location for the meeting 
 

    

 
1. I found out about this meeting from: 

o Invitation (email) o Poster  

o Word of mouth o City Page Online 

o Vaughan website o Vaughan eBulletin 

o Social media o Vaughan TV 

Other 
 

 
2. What worked well, and what could have been improved? 

 
 
 
 

 
3. Do you have any suggestions for future VCF discussion topics? 

 
 
 

Please turn over 



 

www.vaughan.ca/cycling  

 
4. Overall, how would you rate this meeting on a scale of 1 to 10 (10 being the highest)? ________ 

 
5. Use this space for any other comments, suggestions, or concerns about cycling in Vaughan. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your comments! 
 

 
Contact Details (Optional) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Information is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001. With the exception of personal information, 
comments will become part of the public record. Personal information is not included in the public record. 
Questions about this collection may be directed to the Manager of Transportation Engineering, City of Vaughan, 
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1, 905-832-8525, Ext. 8674. 

 
Please submit this feedback form before you leave or send to: 
Mail: Geoffrey Haines, Development / Transportation Engineering 
 City of Vaughan, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan ON L6A 1T1 
Email: geoffrey.haines@vaughan.ca 
Fax:  905-832-6145 

mailto:geoffrey.haines@vaughan.ca

